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Senator Mike Nozzolio welcomed Matthew St. Martin as a law intern in his Capitol
office during the 2014 Legislative Session. Senator Nozzolio serves as the Chairman of
the Senate Codes Committee and Matthew will assist the committee throughout the
session. Matthew is the son of Christine and Stephen St. Martin and is a graduate of Port
Byron High School. He is currently a second year law student at Albany Law School and
received his undergraduate education at Le Moyne College.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and Matthew St. Martin.


